
Reception

Week commencing 10.02.2025

Here is our newsletter for the half term. 

Fine motor control

Try these activities at home:

Peg some clothes on a washing line

Thread beads to make a necklace 

Cut out some shapes to make a 

picture 

Use the letter formation sheet that 

we sent home to practise writing 

each letter  

Maths

This term we will be: 

Counting to beyond 20 

Say a number that is 1 more or 1 less than a given 

number to 10 

Combine 2 groups to make a total of 7, 8, 9 and 10 

Double numbers up to 5+5= 

Using a tens frame to subitise numbers 

Topic  

Our topic this half term is entitled What 

can you see? It will incorporate learning 

about the signs of spring and making 

careful observations about the world 

around us. We will also visit Salts Gallery, 

where the children will enjoy looking at 

the Hockney exhibition, 20 flowers. 

Science 

We will be looking at the signs of Spring and 

thinking about how this season is different to 

Winter and Autumn. 

We will also be learning about the life cycle of a 

plant. We will show our understanding by drawing 

pictures and writing about the different stages. 

The children will also begin to name and compare 

plants. We will visit Wrose Wetlands to look at 

plants in the local environment. 



Rhymes of the week

Week 1 Week 2 

Yellow, yellow daffodil, dancing in the sun, 

Oh yellow, yellow daffodil, you tell me spring 

has come. I can hear a blue bird sing, and 

hear a robin call. But yellow yellow daffodil I 

love you most of all.



Week 3 Week 4 



Week 5 

Week 6 

These are the books that we will be reading this term.



This half term we will learning about the local artist     

David Hockney and looking at some of his paintings of 

flowers. This is his famous painting of daffodils. 

Ask your child: 

• What can you see?

• What colours can you see?

• How does the painting make you feel?

• How do you think they grew?

• Why do you think Hockney painted daffodils? 

Things to do with your child this term:

• Go on a walk to look for the signs of spring

• Learn the names of some common plants

• Create a piece of art, with flowers as the focus

• Collect some natural materials e.g. leaves, bark, petals 

to create a sculpture or picture 

• Read some books about spring, plants or growing

• Learn to play a new game

• Make some chocolate, crispy buns

• Talk about childhood memories that you have 

Remember to upload any photographs on to Tapestry. 


